THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL

THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL PENSION FUND

HIGHLAND CHARITIES TRUST

HIGHLAND COUNCIL CHARITABLE TRUSTS

HIGHLAND & WESTERN ISLES VALUATION JOINT BOARD

HIGHLANDS AND ISLANDS TRANSPORT PARTNERSHIP
Unaudited Annual Accounts for the period from 1st April 2021 to 31st March 2022
Public notice is given in accordance with the Local Authority Accounts (Scotland) Regulations 2014, that:

(a)   A copy of the Unaudited Annual Accounts of the above mentioned Authorities from 1st April 2021 to 31st March 2022 will be available for inspection at the following websites  from 30 June 2022 to 21 July 2022, both dates inclusive. 
The Highland Council, The Highland Charities Trust and the Highland Council Charitable Trusts:
Highland Council Unaudited Annual accounts April 2021 to March 2022 
The Highland Council Pension Fund:
Pension Fund Unaudited Accounts April 2021 to March 2022
Highland and Western Isles Valuation Joint Board:
HWIVJB Unaudited Accounts April 2021 to March 2022
Highland and Islands Transport Partnership:
HITRANS Accounts | HITRANS Unaudited accounts 2021 to 2022 
(b) Any person interested may request to inspect other documents related to these accounts and may take copies at no charge of any or all parts of the accounts. However, if they wish to be provided with copies a charge of 20p per A4 sheet and 40p per A3 sheet will be incurred. As all documents are not held in one location such inspection requests should be made to the Head of Corporate Finance (email: customerservices.corporateresources@highland.gov.uk) during the 15 working day statutory inspection period indicated above. Arrangements will then be made to make the appropriate documents available as soon as possible.
(c)   Any person interested may object to the annual accounts or to any part of those statements, no later than 22 July 2022, by:
  (1)  sending their objection in writing, together with a statement of the grounds thereof  to Joanne E Brown, Director, Grant Thornton UK LLP, 110 Queen Street, Glasgow, G1 3BX

  (2) sending a copy of that objection and statement to the Head of Corporate Finance (email: customerservices.corporateresources@highland.gov.uk) and any officer of the Authorities who may be concerned.

